Hydro Ottawa Limited
3025 Albion Road North
P.O. Box 8700
Ottawa Ontario
K1G 3S4

GregoryVandusen@hydroottawa.com
Gregory Van Dusen
Director – Regulatory Affairs

FILED VIA EMAIL

August 11, 2016

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 27, 2300 Yonge Street
P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

EB-2016-0167:  Load Transfer Elimination Application
Updates to the Hydro Ottawa Limited License 

As requested, please find attached the proposed changes to the Hydro Ottawa License as part of the Load Transfer Elimination Application originally filed on April 26, 2016 and updated on June 1, 2016.

Should you have any questions on this application, please contact Greg Van Dusen at (613) 738-5499 (ext: 7472) or via email at GregoryVanDusen@HydroOttawa.com .

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY GREGORY VAN DUSEN



Gregory Van Dusen

Attachment

cc: 	Pasquale Catalano – Hydro One
	Joanne Richardson – Hydro One
	April Barrie – Hydro Ottawa
	Casey Malone – Hydro Ottawa
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Saleh Lavaee – Ontario Energy Board
